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	Abstract:
	This Liaison Statement brings to the attention of ITU-T SG17 discussions between ITU-T SG2 and SG11 on digital certificates and seeks a response from ITU-T SG.



TSAG was made aware of informal discussions between ITU-T SG2 and SG11 on aspects of digital certificates as being developed on draft ITU-T Recommendation Q.TSCA.  The report of such discussions is contained in TSAG TD461-GEN.
During the discussion of the report it was noted that during the meeting there had been reference to X.509.  TSAG agreed that, through this liaison, ITU-T SG17 would provide information to ITU-T SG2 and SG11 on the role of X.509 in relation to the provision of digital certificates.  
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